
The  LGBTQ  Voice  on  New
Bedford  Guide  reaches  100th
episode
The LGBTQ Voice, produced by Eileen Dugas and Traci Welch of
the  South  Coast  LGBTQ+  Network  and  aired  on  New  Bedford
Guide’s Facebook page weekly, reached a major milestone last
week – 100 episodes!

“With this platform, we’ve been able to discuss important
matters, share resources, events, and what’s happening in and
around the South Coast LGBTQ+ community,” said Traci Welch.
“Thank you New Bedford Guide.”

The first episode aired on January 2nd, 2018, and the most
recent  episode  featuring  comedian  Karen  Williams  was  the
100th.

“It was important more me to give the LGBTQ community a voice
on New Bedford Guide,” said Michae Silvia, the owner of New
Bedford Guide.” I thought of the idea in 2017, pitched it to
Traci and Eileen and through their hard work, we’ve reached
the 100th episode milestone. Traci and Eileen make it happen
week after week, I simply provide the outlet.”

You can watch the first episode here:

You can watch all 100 episodes here.

The South Coast LGBTQ+ Network (The Network) is a 501(c)(3)
nonprofit established in 2014 by seven LGBTQ agencies and
allied organizations with help from The Community Foundation
of Southeastern Massachusetts. More information can be found
on their website and Facebook page.
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